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PUBLIC NOTICE 

 
The Town of Gilbert Parks and Recreation Department will be conducting our Holiday 

Lighting celebration on December 2nd, from 6:00 PM to 8:30 PM. The event will only include 
live music and performances, carriage rides, food trucks, and retail vendors. This event is 
produced by the Town of Gilbert Parks and Recreation Department. The event has been 
designated as a “Limited Public Forum” pursuant to Section 15-53(e)(1) of the Town of Gilbert 
Code. 

There will be an adjacent “Public Forum” established in the southwest corner of Ash St. 
and Vaughn Ave. 

For further information, contact Kameron Toll, Recreation Specialist at 480-340-3233. 
 

 

DATED: 07/29/2024 

tor 



 
Holiday Lighting, Fall 2024 

 
Monday, December 2nd, 2024 from 6:00 P.M. to 8:30 P.M.  

Southwest corner of Ash St. and Vaughn Ave. 

 

Public 
Forum 
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